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Covanta Mendota L.P.

R GY A Covanta Energy Corporation

January 25, 2011

Executive Director,

California Energy Commission
1516 Ninth Street MS 39
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512

Ref: Docket # 02-REN-1038

Please find enclosed 5 copies of the following forms for Covanta Mendota, L.P. pertaining to the
ERFP 2010:

1.

2.

3.

4.

Repeated Application for Confidential Designation
Application for Funding Eligibility (CEC-1250E-1)
Application for Funding Eligibility supporting Attachments A-F

Authorized Signature Form (CEC-1250E-3)

400 Guillen Parkway
Mendota, CA 93640
Tel: 559.655.4921
Fax: 559.655.4525

DOCKET
02-QEN 10285

DATE JAN 25 2
RECD. g 8 1 111

If you have any questions or further requests, please do not hesitate to contact me or my staff.

Sincerely,

S A S

Matt Barmes
Facility Controller
(209) 543-3406

Recycled Paper



Pacific Oroville Power, Inc.
A Covanta Energy Company
3050 South Fifth Ave
Oroville, CA 95965

January 31, 2011

Executive Director

California Energy Commission
1516 Ninth St., MS-39

Sacramento, CA 95814-5504

Repeated Application for Confidential Designation

Pacific Oroville Power
Docket Number 02-REN-1038

Pursuant to Title 20 California Code of Regulations section 2505{a}{4), Pacific Oroville Power, Inc.

hereby submits this Repea.ted Application for Confidential Designation for the following information:

e CEC-1250E-1 Application for ERFP Funding Eligibility and all supporting attachments and
materials. Specific lines and responses:

o

)
(0]
(0]

Line 21- Total State tax credits received by facility

Line 22- Total Federal Tax credits received by facility

Line 23- Market value of the facility

Line 24- Explanation of how incentive payments will allow the facility to become cost
competitive by end of the 2011 calendar year.

Line 27- Estimate of the target price needed in order to ensure the continued operation
of the facility through the application year.

Line 28- Estimate of the production incentive cap needed

_ The information submitted is substantially similar to information that was previously deemed

confidential by the Executive Director of the Energy Commission. Original request was submitted on

December 15, 2008 and granted by Commission’s response dated January 9, 2009. Confidential status

was also'granted in 2010. All the facts and circumstances relevant to confidentiality remain unchanged.

I certify under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Sincerely,

‘M. Norris

/] o s

Vice President, Business Management



